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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

The children’s reports have been sent out this week – I was really pleased to see just 

how much progress the children have made over the year and to read all of the 

positive comments that the teachers have made. I hope you are equally as pleased!  

Thank you to the few parents that came to see the teachers this week for our open 

evening. I hope you found it useful to be able to see your child’s work and have the 

opportunity to talk to their class teacher.  

As you can see, we have employed new staff for next year. Sadly, we are saying 

goodbye to Miss Cartwright, Miss Noke and Mrs Taylor, who are all moving on in their 

careers. We wish them all the very best of luck in their new jobs. We are welcoming 

Mr Farmer and Miss Bricknell, who are new to our school, as well as Mr Lees and 

Miss Norwood, who have been with us this year.   

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Important 
Information 

Foundation Stage Sports 

Day – Friday 12th July 

10.30am – RM & 2pm – RW.  

KS 1&2 Sports Day – 

Wednesday 10th July at 

1.30pm. 

INSET Days Sept – Monday 

2nd and Tuesday 3rd 

September. School Closed.  

Attendance for 
this week is: 

95% 

Whole School 

Target: 97%  

 

 

Class Photos 

Class photos have been sent 

out this week. 

Safeguarding 

The designated Safeguarding Leads at Bromley Hills are: Mr Stevens (Headteacher) and Mrs Rogers (Deputy 

Headteacher). In their absence, the deputies are: Miss Collins, Mrs Morris, Mr Kelly and Ms Lees. The safeguarding 

leads are responsible for any child protection issues. A reminder that it is our duty to share safeguarding concerns 

with other agencies.  

 
 

Parent/Governor Meeting 

Tuesday 9th July at 5pm 

This is the last opportunity this year to 

come and meet the Governors and talk to 

them about school policies and 

procedures.  

Pre-School Spaces 
For September 2019 – Please 

enquire at the school office if 

you would like to book a place.  

 

Summer Fayre 

Thursday 11th July, starting at 3.30pm 

Please do come along and support – all 

money will go towards improvements for 

our children.  

 

 

Staffing for Next Year…The classes for next year are as follows: 

Reception: Mrs Morris & Mr Lees; KS1: Ms Lees, Mrs Botfield & Miss Bricknell; 

Years 3&4: Miss Barlow, Miss Norwood & Mr Farmer; Years 5&6: Miss Collins, Mr 

Kelly & Miss Lloyd. Mrs Jennings, Mrs Lewis & Mr Lock will be covering classes. 

Children will find out their classes when they meet their new teachers on 

the moving up days, during the final week.  
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Date Event 

May  

Thursday 2nd Polling Day – School Closed 

Friday 3rd  KS1&2 Parent Praise Assembly 

Monday 6th  Bank Holiday Monday 

Wednesday 8th  Governors’ Meeting 5.00pm – 6.00pm – Parent Drop-in 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th Year 6 SATs Week  

Monday 20th – Friday 24th  Year 2 SATs Week 

Friday 24th KS1&2 Parent Praise Assembly 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st  HALF TERM 

June  

Monday 10th – Friday 14th  Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Week 

Tuesday 11th  New Parents (Reception) Meeting     

Friday 21st  KS1&2 Parent Praise Assembly 
Reception trip to the Wyre Forest  

Tuesday 25th  Foundation Stage Sports Day 
10.30am – RM / 1.30pm - RW 

Wednesday 26th  KS1&2 Sports Day  

Friday 28th – Sunday 30th  Year 6 Kingswood Residential  

July  

Thursday 4th Open Evening (4pm-7pm) 

Tuesday 9th  Governors’ Meeting 5.00pm – 6.00pm – Parent Drop-in 

Thursday 11th  Summer Fayre  

Friday 12th  KS1&2 Parent Praise Assembly 

 
Friday 19th 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2pm 

Last day of Term 

Monday 22nd  Staff INSET Day – School Closed  
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Parent/Governor Meeting 

Wednesday 5th June 5pm – 7pm 

Issue raised by parents: 

1. Outcome of previous discussion around timings for school lunches. 

Outcome:  

 Headteacher had carried out observations around the timings for the school lunches and noticed that 

some of the older children weren’t finishing their lunches on time. The headteacher has also spoken 

to the School Council about this. Therefore, school is currently reviewing timings of the school lunches.  

Issue raised by parents: 

2. Homework on the school website not being there over the weekend.  

Outcome:  

 Apart from one occasion where the homework did not appear until Monday afterwards, all home work 

has been put on to the school website by the end of the working day on Friday (6pm). There is a 

delay between the newsletter being sent out and the home work being published on the website but 

it will be there by 6pm every Friday.  

Issue raised by parents: 

3. Bollards to stop parents parking near the entrance to school.  

Outcome:  

 School is currently investigating purchasing some mobile bollards/signs to raise the issue of not 

parking near the entrance to school.  

Issue raised by parents: 

4. A separate incident involving a parent’s child. 

Outcome:  

 A reminder that if you have a personal issue that you would like to discuss, please follow the school’s 

policy: First speak to the class teacher. If this does not resolve the issue, please make an appointment 

to see either Mrs Rogers or Mr Stevens. If you are still unhappy with the outcome, please make an 

appointment to see the Chair of Governors. 

 These meetings are not for personal issues but rather comments about school processes and 

procedures and an opportunity to meet members of the Governing Board.  
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